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Weekly Newsletter: week ending Friday 3rd February 2023  
 
Another busy week at Bromstone…year 6 have been making bread during their Victorian topic, 
year 3 have been conducting science experiments to see how quickly food becomes contaminated 
by testing out the “5 second rule” and year 5 are starting to make their puppet theatres. The 
children are busy with engaging practical learning across the school which makes their learning 
fun and exciting! 
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This week we have welcomed some new chickens to Bromstone who are having a lovely time 
making themselves cosy in their new home! 

 
  Sporting Events 

Upcoming Cross Country Event - Saturday 4th March 2023 at Quex Park please return the entry 
form by February 10th. This event is for Key Stage 2 only. 

Please find the entry form on the following link:- 

QUEX XC RUNNER ENTRY FORM March 2023.docx 

 
Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am entry as that 
is when the gates are opened for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for any reason you are 
running late, please can you buzz and wait to be let through the gate. Please do not accompany 
your child in to breakfast club. If you think your child may need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
 
Clubs 
Year 3 and 4 Sports Club will be on a from a Monday to a Friday for the remainder of this term. 
School Clubs | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 

 
Reminders for families 
 

• Monday 20th February is an inset day and children will return on Tuesday 21st February. 

• Friday 2nd March – World Book Day  
Please click on the link to access our uniform policy. Uniform | Bromstone Primary School 

(bromstoneschool.com) If there are any issues at all with uniform or PE kit please feel free to contact 
our Family Liaison Office, Nicola Sturgess.  
 
Please can you ensure that children are not bringing SMART or interactive watches to 
school. 
 
 
 

 
 

https://bromstonepri-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/hdenny_bromstone_kent_sch_uk/EaF2ps3lmllHkHGLo80Oo7IBONJec0gdc87MnSNVG1R4kQ
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/school-clubs/
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/uniform/
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/uniform/


 

 

 

 
Term 3 PE 
 
All children need shorts and t-shirt for their indoor PE lesson as well as their tracksuit for 
their outdoor PE lesson.  
Children in Key Stage 2 need football boots this term for their PE lessons. These do not need to be 
expensive football boots, lots of children have used and borrowed football boots; they must have 
plastic studs and not metal studs and must be football boots and not astros.  
 
For information 
 
Please be aware that if you would like your child to have paracetamol and/or ibuprofen during the 
school day, we would advise that you are available to come in to school to administer this. If your 
child is prescribed antibiotics from the Doctor, we can administer one of the doses if it to be taken 
4 times a day. Medicines need to be in a named box and there is an online form that needs to be 
filled in. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email: 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Toni Moon and Emma Ribbans – Heads of School 
 
 
 
 

 
 


